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As academic officers, we would build upon the work of Julie and Johan, as well as taking the role in new directions. Dependent on interest, we would happily continue the regular study sessions organised in college in the past. We would also work to help an academic ‘mentoring’ system take off within college, building on the previous officers’ plans. This could potentially include a panel-style event in which undergraduates in the college are able to find out more about postgraduate-level study across a range of subjects, as well as facilitating interactions – social and academic – within subject groups in the MCR. 

With regards to the McLuhan Symposium, the main event in the MCR’s academic year, we would give careful consideration to the event’s timing in order to ensure that members of the MCR are more able to participate, and as well as aiming at an interdisciplinary event, we would widen the event’s appeal and scope further by working with the alumni office to attract speakers from policy or public, rather than strictly academic, backgrounds. We would be happy to consult widely as academic officers, and respond to suggestions from within the MCR, in order to make Trinity Hall MCR a stimulating academic environment for as many as possible. 

Alina, a second-year PhD candidate at the Faculty of Classics, was postgraduate rep for her department at her previous university, where she helped with the organisation of conferences, chaired seminars and represented students at academic board meetings. She was MCR Internal Ents Officer in 2014/15, and so has a lot of experience organising events in college. Chris, a first-year PhD candidate at the Faculty of History, is actually starting his fifth year at Trinity Hall, and so is also pretty familiar with how it works.
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